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SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 
 

 
October 03, 2023 

 
 

N O T I C E 
 
 
Sub: Revamping of the official website of Supreme Court of India 
 
1. The Supreme Court of India has initiated the process of 

revamping of its official website. Accordingly, all concerned may 

share their suggestions for the official website through email at 

itcell@sci.nic.in on or before 18.10.2023. 

 
2. Please mark the subject of the email as: Suggestions for 

Revamping of SCI website. 

 
 
 
 
 

Hargurvarinder Singh Jaggi 
Registrar (Technology) 
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